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ROUNDBALL LUNCHEON POPULAR EVENT. 
Once again, the Topeka Roundball Luncheon proved to be a popular event for those hun-

gry for  a good meal and another stellar basketball season. Emceed this year by former 

Kansas Guard and radio analyst Greg Gurley and featured Coaches Bill Self and Bonnie 

Henrickson. Also in attendance was Dr. Matthew Smith, Associate Director of Bands and 

Director of Athletic Bands, who accepted a $1500 donation from the Topeka Jayhawk 

Club and also led the Topeka Jayhawk Club Alumni and Friends Pep Band in a couple of 

tunes. Pictures of the event can be viewed by going to www.topekajayhawkclub.com and 

clicking on the “Photos” link. 

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2013  
Membership renewals are now due.  Membership drives will be held at Fairlawn Mall on 

the following dates and times.  There is always a need for help at these drives.  Please feel 

free to come help or contact Nancy Kelley at 354-8412 if you have any questions regard-

ing your membership. If you have misplaced your pre-filled membership form you re-

ceived in the mail, please download a blank form from our website and fill it out prior to 

coming to renew your membership. It will be a great timesaver for all.  

www.topekajayhawkclub.com  

 
 

 Wed 12/05/12 5PM-7PM Sat 01/12/13 10AM–Noon  

Sat 12/15/12 10AM-Noon Sat 01/19/13 10AM-Noon 

Sat 12/22/12 10AM-Noon Sat 02/09/13 10AM-Noon 

Wed 01/02/12 5PM-7PM Sat 02/16/13 10AM-Noon 

TJC HAWKWATCHES 
Hawkwatches have started up once again for the 2013 basketball season. The first one 

was attended by an enthusiastic group estimated at around 85—90 Jayhawk fans. They are 

being held once again at the Lazy Toad, on the west end of the Fairlawn Mall. If you’ve 

provided us with your email address, keep your eye on your inbox, as we send out notifi-

cations for each Hawkwatch we have. If you provided your email address but have not 

received any emails, shoot me a message at pat@topekajayhawkclub.com, and we’ll see if 

we can get it sorted out.  Should you have any questions or concerns regarding Hawk-

watches, contact Helen at 233-6320. 

2013 OFFICERS ELECTED 
Election of officers was held at the December Board Meeting and the results can be 

viewed on the left side of this page. Meetings are held on the first Tuesday of every month 

in the basement of the McCrite Plaza Retirement Community, 1608 SE 37th St, at 5:30PM.  

Everyone is welcome.  You can ask any board member or call our president if you are in-

terested in becoming a board member.  

http://www.topekajayhawkclub.com
http://www.topekajayhawkclub.com/join_us.htm
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IN CASE YOU MISSED IT. 

 
Kansas basketball legend Clyde Lovellette was inducted into the National Collegiate Basketball Hall of Fame 

Sunday at the Midland Theatre. Lovellette, who played for the Jayhawks from 1950-52, was a three-time All-

American for KU and a key piece in Kansas’ march to its first NCAA title in 1952. The 6-9 center finished his 

career as the all-time leading scorer in KU history with 1,979 points and held that distinction for 36 years until 

Danny Manning passed him in 1988. Known for his hook shot, Lovellette scored many of his points without 

being able to see his target. 

 

Kansas senior Jeff Withey and freshman Ben McLemore have been named to the 2012-13 Naismith early 

season watch list. The 50-player watch list was compiled by the Atlanta Tipoff Club's Board of Selectors, which 

based its criteria on player performances from the previous year and expectations for the 2012-2013 college 

basketball season. The Naismith Men's College Player of the Year presented by AT&T will be awarded on April 

7, 2013 in Atlanta. 

 

A season of unprecedented success has landed 15-year Kansas head coach Ray Bechard the 2012 Division I 

AVCA Central Region Coach of the Year award and redshirt junior middle blocker Caroline Jarmoc AVCA 

All-Central Region First Team recognition. Bechard is the first KU coach to be bestowed the regional COY 

award, while Jarmoc becomes the second Jayhawk in history to earn the accolade. With the regional first team 

award, Jarmoc now moves on to consideration for All-America honors. Coach Bechard also picked up his first 

Big 12 Coach of the Year honor. This marks the first Coach of the Year distinction for KU in the Big 12 era.  

 

Highlighted by senior center Trevor Marrongelli, who earned his fourth selection to the Academic All-Big 

12 First Team, Kansas football placed a league-best 19 student-athletes on the Academic All-Big 12 teams  

Kansas football also earned recognition by the American Football Coaches’ Association (AFCA), which an-

nounced its Academic Achievement Awards recently.  KU was honored as one of 47 Division I institutions 

which achieved a 75-percent graduation rate or better for its 2005 freshman class of student-athletes. The 

Jayhawks were just one of four schools from the Big 12 to be honored by the AFCA, joining Baylor, Texas and 

TCU. 

A quartet of Kansas football players picked up second team honors as the 2012 All-Big 12 football awards were 

announced by the conference Wednesday. Junior halfback James Sims, senior offensive linemanTanner 

Hawkinson, sophomore linebacker Ben Heeney and senior safety Bradley McDougald were each hon-

ored by the Big 12. The selections were made by the league’s 10 head coaches, who are not permitted to vote 

for their own players.  

The 2012 women’s volleyball team finished the year as the winningest team in program history (.765), col-

lected more home wins (17) than any other year, earned a program-best No. 6 RPI ranking and posted  its 

highest Big 12 Conference finish (3rd, 12-4).  

Merry Christmas 

http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-baskbl/mtt/withey_jeff00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-baskbl/mtt/mclemore_ben00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/mtt/marrongelli_trevor00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/spec-rel/120512aaa.html#
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/mtt/sims_james00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/mtt/hawkinson_tanner00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/mtt/hawkinson_tanner00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/mtt/heeney_ben00.html
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/spec-rel/120512aaa.html#
http://www.kuathletics.com/sports/m-footbl/mtt/mcdougald_bradley00.html

